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To: All Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
School Heads (Elemenifxry & Secondary) Public
School ICT Coordinafor;

From: DR. LORNAS. BUQAYONG, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: VALIDATION OF DCP RECIPIENT LIST FOR 2018

Date: May 9, 2018

1. The Office of the Undersecretary for Adminisiration {OUA} and Information
Communications Technology Service is on the process of validation in identifying the
DCP recipients for the school year 2018-2019.

2. In this regard, this Office thru its ICT Unit will collect data inventory about the status
of ICT facilities (DCP Packages) in your schools. All necessary data gathered will
provide guidance on the preparation for the said DCP deployment.

3. Hereln attachéed is the link Tor the data-gathienng facility —
http://deped.in/oPEYOsn

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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